
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

FOR THE WEEK OF AUGUST 15, 2021 

 

 

MONDAY 
Burrito Ministry- 3:30 to 5:00 at 
Jenkins and 5:00 to 8:30 delivering. 
Quilters – 1:00 PM 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice– 7:00 PM 
 
NEXT SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 AM 
Worship Service– 10:15 AM 
 
 

Family & Friends of Carl Brenneman, 
Jackie Bullard, Perry Ingram, 
Aunt C.D, Children returning to 
school, A praise for Jenkins Day 
School’s 33rd year, Linda Philbrick, 
David D,  
Cathy Webb’s cousin’s family. 
  
 

You may call or text any of the 
following to place a name or situation 
on the prayer chain: 
  
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938  

PRELUDE 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP 
Psalm 111 
 
PRAYER OF INVOCATION 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
Sweet Hour of Prayer #433 
 
SCRIPTURE OF ASSURANCE 
Psalm 34:9-14 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
He Giveth More Grace #415 
 
OFFERING 
 
SCRIPTURE READING 
John 6:51-58 
 
SERMON 
“Ewwwww!” 
 
SONG OF PRAISE 
All Your Anxiety #418 
 
PRAYERS OF THE PEOPLE AND  
THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
BENEDICTION 
 
POSTLUDE 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

It’s still fish, and it’s still fried! 
 

Our last event in 2020 before Covid was the Fish Fry.  
We snuck it in right before quarantine, but we had to miss the Spring 2021 event.  

Well, we’re back! 
 

How: DRIVE THRU!  
When: Saturday, October 9, 2021 

Time: 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 

More information will come out soon but mark your calendars now, and we’ll raise 
funds for the ministries of the church. Also, thanks to the Jenkins Fishermen for 
sacrificing their time to go out on the beautiful lake to cast nets for the church! 

 
 

 

Please be in prayer and Christian fellowship with the entire Brenneman family as they 
mourn the death but celebrate the life of their dear loved one. 

 
 

The arrangements for Carl Brenneman are: 
Visitation – Tuesday from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

Visitation – Wednesday from 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm 
Funeral Service – Wednesday 3:00 pm 

 
All services will be held here at Jenkins Church. 

 
 

  

The quilting group’s latest creation is up 
for auction through September 5. Check 
out the beautiful quilt in our lobby and 
place your bids remotely by emailing 

juliebomar@gmail.com or place your bid 
in the box beside the quilt. Include your 
name, phone number, and bid amount.  

 

BACK TO SCHOOL HELP 
We provided Back to School gift cards 
for several local families, as well as food 
boxes for those risking food insecurities. 
Thank you for your continued support of 

the Jenkins Outreach Ministry.  
God is good!!!! 

 

  

 


